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I would like to request that the district maps not be redrawn. Winters should not be added to the fifth district due to its potential
negative impact. Adding winters to the fifth district would impact the resources and funds that can be allotted to the remainder of
the district towns. Additionally adding an additional incorporated city to the fifth district would reduce the current Latino population
by 4-5%. We cannot allow the Latino community to be diluted. Please make slight modified changes
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Section Break

Thank you,
Yolo County
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